
January–February 2018
Dear Praying Friends:

2018 is off and running, and time waits for no one. We confess, however, that 
this year has been a hard starter for Vicki and I, with several bouts of the flu. Most 
of our January meetings were either canceled or cut short because of the bug. Praise 
the Lord that it’s behind us and we are back in the saddle, looking forward to a good 
year. We praise the Lord for several South Carolina churches who gave generous 
offerings last year to finish up the cost of the Zambabwe, Africa project and to help 
us with the cost of an up-coming load of paper. “Every good gift and every perfect 
gift is from above, and cometh down from the Father of lights, with whom is no 
variableness, neither shadow of turning” (James 1:17).

Since the first of the year, we’ve been in meetings in Florida, Gorgia, Tennessee, 
North Carolina, Kentucky, and South Carolina, preaching and presenting Victory 
Baptist Press and the need for printing God’s Word. Recently, our hearts were 
thrilled as we heard a missionary and long time friend tell of his work in Papua New 
Guinea, creating a written language for a mountain people and then translating the 
Bible for these people. We so look forward to the chance to print it.

Earlier this month, we were able to purchase, move, and set up a press for our 
print shop. It took about ten days from start to finish, and we believe it will be a great 
help to Victory Baptist Press, allowing us to do printing projects in the future that we 
were not set up to do in the past.

Vicki and I want to thank you for your prayers 
and continued support. We hope 2018 will be the 
best year we have ever had at VBP and that more 
Scripture will go out the door than ever before.

Your Missionaries
Bill & Vicki Richburg


